
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you are aware, the Year 11 external exams are nearly upon us. The first exams will be the Modern Foreign 

Languages Speaking exams, these exams will be taking place the week beginning 29th April 2024. All the students 

have been issued with an individual time slot and have been informed of the importance of arriving in plenty of 

time, so that they can have a calm and settled start to their exam.  

 

The speaking exams will take place on the following days.  

 

Monday 29th April  Spanish 

Tuesday 30th April Spanish 

Wednesday 1st May Spanish 

Thursday 2nd May French/Panjabi/Arabic/Cantonese 

Friday 3rd May German/Polish 

 

We wish the students the very best of luck in their exams. If you have any questions regarding the speaking exams, 

please do not hesitate to contact me via MHSinfo@consilium-at.com  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Smalley 

Deputy Headteacher – Quality of Education 
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